Justification of Non-substantive Changes to Collection 3060-0698

The Commission is submitting this non-substantive change request submission to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) to correct a mathematical error to the burden hours.  The submission was originally approved by OMB on January 7, 2014.  There are no other changes to this information collection.  
